Legislative Report for EIP General Membership Meeting 3-10-25

Review of facts:
Reminder that we have established legislative priorities, and that is our focus for this session.
We’ve already located the bills that have been filed, are waiting for others to be filed.

We’ve been in touch with Rep. Hunter, Villalobos and Sen. Hinojosa’s staffs regarding support
and writing of bills that meet our priorities. Awaiting confirmation of the drafts being completed
to meet the 3-14 deadline.

Goal; best case scenario is having all of our priorities written on single subject bills, co-signed
by both Reps and identicals filed by our Sen. Probably what will happen is that we’ll have to
fight to get language added in committee to existing bills.

3 committees that are hearing election bills: Hs Elections, Hs State Affairs, and Senate State
Affairs.

House Election Comte has just had first hearing for a select (not public) gathering.
House State Affairs Comte not hearing any elections bills yet.
Senate State Affairs has had 4 hearings but none of them addressed our priorities.

Soon we will be starting to testify via the online program, when bills that meet our priorities are
heard.

A couple of trips to Austin would be ideal, especially in the April time frame.

We’ll know more after 3-14-25.

Kim Bridges, Committee Chair



